

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Townsend Building 401 Federal Street Suite 2 Dover, Delaware 19901-3639 http://education.delaware.gov

Mark A. Holodick, Ed.D. Secretary of Education (302) 735-4000 (302) 739-4654 - fax

July 5, 2023

MEMORANDUM

TO: Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) Sponsors

FROM: Aimee F. Beam, MS, RD

Education Associate, Nutrition Programs

RE: 2023 Operational Memo #11

Unique Entity ID (UEI) Number Reminder

This memo is being sent as a reminder that in order to continue to participate in the Child Nutrition Programs, you must obtain and maintain an active UEI Number. The UEI Number has replaced the DUNS Number. If a UEI Number is not obtained by September 30, 2023, or if your UEI Number becomes inactive, you will not receive federal reimbursements for meals served in the CACFP. If you have any questions, please contact our office at (302) 857-3356.